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Sent: 08 September 2011 09:10
To: Mark Peacock -
Cc: Cllr. Linda Clark; Paul Widdicombe S [
Subject: $6/2011/1408/FP - The Galleria, Hatfield T
Dear Mark

This is to confirm that this Council withdraws its objection in light of the information supplied by the applicant and
yourself,

Thank you.
Regards
Carrie

CA. Lloyd

Town Clerk

Hatfield Town Council

Birchwood Leisure Centre

Longmead

Hatfield
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